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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Plant donations
We are looking for
any bedding plant, vegetable 
or herb plant donations for 
the children to plant next 
week. Thank you

Dear parents/carers,

Well, we have reached the end of the first half of the Summer Term!  Time seems to 
have flown by!  So much seems to have happened in the last six weeks since Easter 
and I am proud of all the hard work that has been put in by staff and pupils.  It has 
been wonderful having Mrs Stevenson back in Holly Class and also seeing the 
progress across the school in Phonics.  This is one of our school development 
priorities and so it is important that we see clear steps forward for every child.  Thank 
you again to everyone who supports reading at home – every minute counts!  
It has been good this week to meet the new School Council and get their input on a 
variety of issues, such as purchasing new playground equipment and refreshing the 
lunch menu.  Pupil voice is so valuable in ensuring everyone is involved in making our 
school even better.  
This afternoon is a chance to visit your child’s class and have a chat to the teacher. It 
will be a nice time to linger a few minutes, before heading off into our half-term 
holiday, although the PTA had to cancel their tuck shop today at short notice.
I want to say a huge thank you to Jane Martin and all the team who have spent hours 
sprucing up our gardens ready for the summer.  The school is looking fantastic! Thank 
you, too, for all those who have contributed plants and shrubs!
Finally, you will have seen my separate email  today about staffing changes coming 
our way for September.  We will prepare a proper farewell for the departing teachers 
and also, as soon as we properly can, introduce our new members of staff. There are 
good days ahead! I will be on the school gate as always if anyone has any questions.

Have a lovely half-term holiday and enjoy the sunshine!

Best wishes,
Mr. Walters

Holly and Cherry 
enjoying their Art 
Workshop With Rob 
Perry from Cranleigh
School
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Summer Term 2023

June 
Mon 5th All children return to school
Wed 7th Swimming starts
Thurs 8th Swimming 
Thurs 8th New Parents Evening @7.30pm
Wed 14th Lollipop training 9.15am
Wed 14th Swimming
Thurs 15th Swimming
Fri 16th Family Celebration/Fathers Day
Sat 17th Secret Gardens
Sun 18th Secret Gardens
Mon 19th Holly class trip to Blue Reef
Tues 20th Whole School photograph 
Wed 21st Swimming
Thurs 22nd Swimming
Sat 24th Summer Fair 12-2.30pm
Week 26th-30th Feeling Good Week 
Mon 26th Skip-hop Workshop 
Tues 27th Move around morning
Wed 28th Swimming
Thurs 29th Swimming
Thurs 29th Pet service @9.15 am
Thurs 29th Drop ins all classes
Fri 30th Whole school trip to Sayers Croft 

July
Wed 5th Swimming
Thurs 6th Swimming
Wed 12th Swimming
Thurs 13th Sports morning/Healthy Breakfast
Thurs 13th Swimming
Fri 14th PTA Tuck Shop
Wed 19th Swimming
Thurs 20th Swimming 
Fri 21st Leavers Service @9.15

School finishes @1.30 pm 

September
Fri 1st INSET DAY
Mon 4th INSET DAY

Awards –26/05/2023 
Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple     Amelie
Holly Jenson
Cherry Herbie
Headteachers Award
Apple    Henry
Holly Aria
Cherry Archie B and Oscar

Swimming starts Wednesday after 
half term

Each child will need: a waterproof 
bag, a swimming costume, (no baggy 

swim shorts or bikinis) a hat and a 
towel, all clearly named.  Children 

will not be allowed to swim without a 
hat or with pearced ear rings.

School Council elected for this term is
Apple Class Logan, Mattie
Holly Class Daphne, Joss
Cherry Class    Alexander, Archie B, Herbie, Aspen

They have recently been very busy!

Jubilee Garden open for Secret Gardens
Staff, Governors as well as children have been 

working hard in the Jubilee garden. It is 
already looking great but work still needs to 
be done. For Secret Gardens on 17./18. June 
it will be looking fantastic and we will be able 

to show our lovely grounds!

Please can all 
children have 

their trainers in 
school at all 

times after half 
term to rehearse 

the Maypole 
dancing and 

Sports. You may 
either leave the 

trainers in school 
or bring them in 
on a daily basis.


